

May 2025

- 5.3 Membership Handbook - [HSC Handbook](#) - final sections not finalized, competition and communication. For competition weekends no practice on Saturdays of meets, etc. timing required of traveling families.**
- 5.4 Meet Schedule Finalized - Intrasquad potentially **Oct 11, 2025** Let's get a final quote and dates. Invite Crescent City down?**
- 5.5 Creepy Crawl- prizes and location. ACP is location, Jamie is in charge!!!**

6.0 New Business

- 6.1 Registration due date-Ideal for **Sep 12, 2025** for USA SWIMMING, have employee and membership handbooks ready, order team caps for registration. Include lanyard for 2025/2026 reg gift. Idea: with 2026/2027 registration fee add a t-shirt for the club so we look like a team.
 - 1 week grace period for new swimmers. Sunday 4pm due date for new member reg.****
- 6.2 CCCU Grant for Fall - Nona is submitting this weekend!**
- 6.3 Banner for Sponsorships- Pam working on Sponsorship**
- 6.4 Budget Review - subcommittee? The whole board gets together in 1-2 evenings. Draft budget, October 8th? 5:30.**
- 6.5 USA Swimming Certifications- Winslow is not current for background check. Need to add Casey to the team, Winslow is currently doing it.**
- 6.6 Cal Poly Use- oct 10/11, if not 9/10**
- 6.7 Coaches on Deck - waiting on availability from group staff**
- 6.8 Program and Group Structure- gold and senior need to be separated. Coach suggestion to switch requirements for senior comp. New program/ group structures to begin in January. The Board requested Head Coach to update soon.**

Meeting closed 7:23pm

7.0 Closed Session -